NIKON CORPORATION
ENVIRONMENTAL & QUALITY ADMINISTRATION
QUALITY ASSURANCE DEPARTMENT

IMAGING BUSINESS UNIT

2-15-3, Konan Minato-ku, Tokyo

Nikon

Date: December 22, 2017

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Qakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Dismissal request for FCC ID: CGJ1153EB

To Whom It May Concern:

We would like to request the dismissal of the approved model FCC ID:CGJ1153EB
which was issued in Aug. 08, 2017 due to the reasons stated below:
1. Change of sales start date

This device (CGJ1153EB) has not been sold in any country yet, including USA.

For this reasons, we will propose the FCC Certification as a new application with the
same FCC Identifier.

If you have any questions or comments concerning the above, Please contact the
undersigned.

Sincerely Yours,

C L

Tatsuzo Kudoh

Section Manager

Environmental & Quality Administration
Quality Assurance Department

Imaging Business Unit
NIKON CORPORATION

Tel: +81-3-6433-3871
Email: Tatsuzo.Kudoh@nikon.com



